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Headwaters Engineering, Inc. is offering one or more entry-level Civil Engineer internships in our
Bozeman, MT office.

Our internship opportunities provide college engineering students with real-world experience in the
civil engineering field in and around the Gallatin Valley area. At Headwaters, you will learn to use
precision GPS equipment, AutoCAD, Civil 3D, HEC-RAS, and flow modeling software while working
on infrastructure plans for developments ranging from 5 to 100 lots, site plans, septic systems, and
waterway restoration projects. Duties may include construction observation, civil site design work,
and construction stakeout on exciting and diverse construction and development projects. You’ll
learn how an idea goes from a conceptual sketch through the design phase and into a real, physical
part of the built environment.

Prospective candidates should be a Junior or Senior working towards a BS or MS in Civil
Engineering, with an emphasis in development, and shall possess the following qualifications:

e Have a willingness to perform general engineering tasks under close supervision,

e Adriver's license with a clean driving record,

e A working knowledge of Word, Excel, Outlook,

e Have a service-oriented attitude and ability to work within a team environment,

e Interested in pursuing a career as a Professional Engineer,

e Strong organizational skills and attention to detail,

o Ability to interact with staff, engineers, & contractors in a professional, positive manner,
e Proficient oral and written communication skills.

¢ Must be able to lift up to 50 pounds, swing a hammer and walk several miles per day.

The salary for the internship is $23/hr. The duration of the internship shall be from May, 2023 to
August, 2023. Interviews will begin on Monday, February 27" and may continue up through Friday,
March 3.

If you meet the above qualifications and are looking to grow in a dynamic environment toward your
civil engineering career path, please submit your resume and cover letter to Garrett at
gschultz@headwatersmt.net today.
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